
  

  
= 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

There was great 

excitement in school 

earlier this week (from 

the children, at least) 

at the prospect of 

snow. Sadly, (for the 

children) it did not 

materialise! It has, 

however, been very 

cold and, as you know, 

we like to take the 

children out into the 

fresh air every day to 

run off excess energy 

and blow away the 

bugs. It is essential, 

therefore, that 

children are 

adequately dressed for 

the conditions. Some 

children have arrived 

without jumpers! We 

have a few spares that 

we will provide should 

children not have 

them. Everyone needs 

to be warm! 

R Bainbridge 

Head Teacher 
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SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp Perrie Monk – for joining in with all 
activities in Nursery and playing 
nicely with friends. 

Mrs Beck - for a brilliant first week at Mill 
Hill. 

Miss Perry 
Mrs Newby 

Morgan Mountford – for her 
positive, hardworking approach 
and better focus. 

Miss Daly  Augusta Nanor – for her 
hardworking cheery attitude, and 
for being such a kind friend.                

Miss 
Waterworth 

Luke Bell – for completing maths 
and working independently. 

Mr Warden Omar Katesh – for improved 
concentration in class. 

Mrs Robson Rosie Cook – for always being 
ready to learn and helpful to 
others. 

Mr Rochfort Titan Bunsai – for continued 
improvement in all his work. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Reading Stars this week are: 

 

Rec  Olympia Timmons Yr 1   Liyon Sijo 

Yr 2  Keaton Wood Yr 3 MJ Sharples   

Yr 4  Olivia Smales Yr 5   Kaydon Goff 

Yr 6  Mitch Gibson  

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target  

** 97% ** 

94% 



 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
29th Nov   Non Uniform Day Christmas chocolate 

6th Dec     Christmas Craft Day 

11th Dec   Nativity 

16th Dec   Grand Christmas Hamper Draw 

18th Dec   Christmas Dinner & Jumper Day 

19th Dec   Whole school Panto - Jack & the Beanstalk   

20th Dec   Christmas holiday 

24th Jan    Bag2School 

4th July     Bag2School 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR  

GREEN! 

Rec 82% 

Yr 1 95% 

Yr 2 98% 

Yr 3 96% 

Yr 4 97% 

Yr 5 94% 

Yr 6 95% 
 

ABSENCE 

Please note that it is the 

responsibility of parents to 

notify school, before 9am, if a 

child is going to be absent. 

Failure to do so will result in an 

unauthorised absence. This 

adversely affects attendance 

data. 

 

 

A warm Mill Hill 
welcome to Mrs 
Donaldson, who 
has joined our 

team in the office 
and will take over 
as Senior Admin 

in January. 

 

 

 

 
100% 

Attenders 

 

 

85 

 

GOLDEN TICKETS 
Don’t forget! We are on the look out for exemplary role 

models in Key Stage 2! 

A WINNER EVERY FRIDAY 
This week’s winner is OLLIE BEHRENSMEIER 

 

CAR PARKING 

Please be considerate towards 
our neighbours, particularly 

those in Crosby Gardens who 
are suffering from irresponsible 

parking. 

We will not tolerate dangerous 
or illegal parking and offenders 

may be reported. 
 

Next week’s 
non 

uniform day 
is on Friday 
Any Christmas 
chocolate or 
sweet treat is 
most welcome! 

 
 

Could we remind everyone that hair 

longer than shoulder length should be 

tied up in school please. 


